
Parades Prior To 2005
We are currently accepting historical information, photos and
other information about previous Christmas holiday parades in
Wells.

We  hope  to  be  able  to  provide  an  account  of  the  parade
memories of the past and post them to this web site.

We are asking that if you have any information, innuendos, or
photos about past Christmas Parades in Wells, Maine that you
let us know.

Please e-mail admin@wellschristmasparade.com indicating how we
may acquire the information that you have to offer.

We appreciate you time and efforts to help us maintain an
historical account of the Wells Christmas Parade.

https://wellschristmasparade.com/past-parades/parades-prior-to-2005/
mailto:admin@wellschristmasparade.com?subject=Information About Parades Prior to 2005

